From: Macpherson, Andrew

Sent: 21 March 2016 11:05

To: Planning

Cc: Thompson, Nilva

Subject: Flat D, 12 Dennington Park Road - Ref: 16/0838/P

Dear Sirs

| write further to the planning notice for proposals at flat D, 12 Dennington Park Road with
reference 16/0838/P and make my comments as an authorised agent of the property located
on the 1% and 2™ floors of the rear annex and held on a long lease by the London Borough
of Camden and known as Flat B, 12 Dennington London, NW6 1BA.

The comments made within the pre-application dated 10 December 2015 have been noted
and do not at this time have any further comments in relation to the aesthetics and use of the
property post refurbishment. We would however request that, should permission be granted,
the London Borough of Camden and/or its tenant of the long lease property are notified with
reasonable notice of the works and/or are served with statutory notices.

Regards

Andrew Macpherson BSc (Hons) ICIOB
Contract Manager

Repairs and Improvements

Housing and Adult Social Care

London Borough of Camden

First Floor

Holmes Road Depot
79 Holmes Road
London NW5 3AP

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



